
 

  

 
 

 
 

  Ref: FSH/JAS 
 

 
16 September 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
We have all been really pleased about the way students have come back to school.  It is fantastic to 
have everyone looking so smart and ready to learn. 
 
BBEC Reads 
 
As part of school improvement this year we have launched ‘BBEC Reads’ to Years 7, 8, and 9.  
Research shows that the act of daily reading either independently or by being read aloud to is one 
of the best ways of improving performance at school and this is what we want for all our students.  
We know that lots of our students are avid readers, but that others aren’t.  As well as the reading 
that takes place in lessons, BBEC Reads will give all children in Years 7, 8 and 9 the chance to gain 
the benefits that regular reading provides. 
 
What is it? 
 
During each tutor period, Monday to Thursday, tutors will read aloud for a short time to students 
who will follow in their own copies of the book. 
 
What will students read?  
 
We have selected a wide variety of books that we hope students will enjoy; some are challenging, 
some are not necessarily books that students would naturally come across, but all books, we hope, 
will provide a really good read.   The books we have chosen include a range of authors from 
different backgrounds and a variety of different themes.  We want BBEC Reads to be truly inclusive.   
Students will not necessarily read all the texts we have selected for their year group. The full list for 
Year 7 is attached.   
 
How can you support BBEC Reads? 
 
Parents/carers often ask us what they can do to help and we would love you to be part of BBEC 
Reads.  We’ve put together a few ideas below: 
 
Be interested – ask your child about the book that they are reading and display positive attitudes 
towards reading.  
 
Be encouraging – the library is open from 8am until 4pm. Students can access the library to find 
other books by the author they are currently reading and copies of the text they are reading in tutor 
time can also be found there. 
 
Be an example – let your child see you and other adults reading for pleasure.  
All our tutors are really excited to be reading to their groups this year and students have been very 
positive as they have made the start on their BBEC Reads journey. We hope that we can develop in 
our students a real love of reading as well as helping their learning.  



 

  

If you would like any more information or to discuss BBEC Reads further, please email 
admin@buttershaw.net and we will get back to you. 
 
Thank you for the support you have given us in making the start of the year so positive.  We look 
forward to seeing you all soon. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

J A Scott 
 
Julie-Ann Scott  
Senior Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
Year 7 BBEC Reads 
 
Asha and the Spirit Bird – Jasbinder Bilan 

The Terrible Thing that Happened to Barnaby Brocket – John Boyne 

The Diary of a Young Girl – Anne Frank 

Coram Boy – Jamila Gavin 

Welcome to Nowhere – Elizabeth Laird 

Jake’s Tower – Elizabeth Laird 

The Odyssey Retold - Geraldine McCaughrean 

The Railway Children – Edith Nesbit 

A Monster Calls – Patrick Ness 

Ghost Boys  - Jewell Parker-Rhodes 

The Ruby in the Smoke – Philip Pullman 

Can You See Me? – Libby Scott and Rebecca Weston 

Treasure Island – Robert Louis Stevenson 
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